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Kinglake Primary School – School Uniform Policy 

The School Uniform Policy will come into effect from the 1st Term of the 2018 school year.   

In the first year of implementation, the Grade 6 class of 2018 will be exempt from the policy. 

The wearing of the school uniform is compulsory for every student at Kinglake Primary School.   If  

Parents foresee hardship in transitioning to compulsory uniform please speak to the principal. 

 

The Kinglake School Uniform consists of the following: 

School Days 

Navy Polo Shirt with Kinglake Primary School Emblem (available from school uniform shop) 

Green Polo Shirt with Kinglake Primary School Emblem (available from school uniform shop) 

Blue Bomber Jacket with Kinglake Primary School Emblem (available from school uniform shop) 

Blue Windcheater with Kinglake Primary School Emblem (available from school uniform shop) 

Gingham Blue School Dress (available at major retailers) 

Navy Blue Shorts * (available at major retailers) 

Navy Blue Skorts* (available at major retailers) 

Navy Blue Skirt* (available at major retailers) 

Navy Blue Pants* (available at major retailers) 

*Denotes a transition period for 2018 and will be compulsory for the beginning of Term 1, 2019. 

 

Incursions/Excursions Activities 

Navy Blue Sports Top with KPS Emblem (available from school uniform shop) 

Navy Blue Shorts  (available at major retailers) 

Navy Blue Skorts (available at major retailers)  

Navy Blue Pants  (available at major retailers) 



Term 1 and 4 

Students are required to wear a sun smart navy blue or green hat (school logo wide brimmed hats or 

Legionnaire hats are available from school uniform shop). 

The school uniform can be ordered from the office directly and the establishment of a second hand 

uniform shop is in the foreseeable future. 

Out of uniform actions 

If a child is out of uniform, a note from parents should be provided to your child’s teacher on the day 

that the child is not wearing uniform. 

For students who are regularly out of uniform, parents will be contacted by the principal to discuss 

arrangements and consequences. 

 

 

 


